William Spahr (Bill)

A native of Pennsylvania, Bill is a lifelong hunter and angler. After graduating high school, Bill joined the
United States Air Force and spent 8 years serving in North Dakota, Turkey, and finally Montana. After
leaving military service, Bill earned a Bachelor's degree from Park University and began volunteering
with a variety of non-profit sportsmen groups. Bill is a graduate of the 2021 Master Hunter Program and
is an active board member of the Traditional Bowhunters of Montana and serves on the Region 4 Citizen
Advisory Committee. He is a past board member of the Montana Chapter of Backcountry Hunters and
Anglers. He is excited about his role with One Montana and is passionate about the Master Hunter
Programs goal of creating ethical, educated, and effective hunters. Bill lives in Great Falls with his wife
Rachel, and children Mason and Abigail.



